

Hi

I'd like to express my support for the children's home you are helping to set up on 24 Lady Margaret Rd.

Today I received a highly offensive letter from one of the neighbours complaining about this, so I thought I'd send an email to express my support. Given the lack of funding and support for disadvantaged children in the country, giving them a safe place to live in a nice area is something to be applauded.

If you need any further support please let me know.

Katherine Tenant at 13A Lady Margaret Rd

Katherine Maskell

Account Director



E: katherine.m@creativebrief.com www.creativebrief.com



Carrington House, 126-130 Regent Street, London W1B 5SE, UK

Click here to subscribe to the Creativebrief newsletter



This e-mail message is confidential and for use by the addressee only. If the message is received by anyone other than the addressee, please return the message to the sender by replying to it and then delete the message from your computer. Internet e-mails are not necessarily secure. Creativebrief does not accep responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent. Whilst all reasonable care has been taker to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems of data. No responsibility is accepted by Creativebrief in this regard and the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate.